
SOUTH DAKOTA DENTAL HYGIENISTS’ ASSOCIATION

POST-BOARD EXECUTIVE BUSINESS MEETING

OFFICIAL MINUTES

Thursday, May 19, 2022

The Post-Board Executive Board Meeting of the SDDHA was held Thursday, May 19, at
6:00 PM mountain time; 7:00 PM central time in Rapid City, SD, the President being in the chair
and the Secretary being present.  The meeting was called to order at 6:05 PM mountain time;
7:05 PM central time by President Tasha Wendel and introductions were given. A quorum was
established with, Katie Williams, Abby Schiley, Tasha Wendel, Jenny DeJong, Cori Jacobson,
Caitlyn Lint, McKenna Larsen, and Hailey Bruggeman. Introductions were made and new board
members were welcomed. The Pre-Board minutes were unable to be read and will be sent via
email. The agenda was reviewed and approved. Wendel reviewed the welcome letter and the
log-ins for current board members, as well as future dates for the calendar. Williams will send
out calendar invites with due dates for specific reports.

Wendel reviewed the Annual Session meetings. Discussion was had on how best to offer
radiography, OSHA, HIPPA, CPR, and other required CEs. Jacobson, Larsen, and DeJong will
convene as the Education and Events committee to discuss further, come up with ideas, and
present at the next meeting.

Bruggeman proposed ideas to promote membership for the membership committee. Ideas
proposed included sending notes to students from board members, goodie bags during finals
week, among others. Bruggeman will develop a membership plan.

Schiley will reach out to Meyer to plan an IOH donation based on silent auction
proceeds. Budget questions and issues can be addressed to Schiley.

Wendel has met with ADHA legislative leadership and has set up a meeting with the
SDDHA lobbyist May 26th to discuss our legislative goals this year. She is also meeting with
Connie Halverson after the meeting with the lobbyist to see where we can collaborate. All ideas
should be brought so we can discuss plans with lobbyist, and anyone who wants to join the call is
welcome.

Bruggeman is going to host a website tutorial so more board members can navigate and
have more functionality.

Meeting was adjourned by President Wendel at 7:07 PM mountain time, 8:07 PM central
time.


